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COL Martin: ‘DCS Will be an annual 
event – great training activity!’
PATRICK AIR FORCE BASE, Fla. – The Defense Equal 
Opportunity Management Institute recently hosted  a 
two-day Diversity and Inclusion Collaborative Series 
starting May 2, 2018. 

According to Army COL Mary L. Martin, DEOMI 
Commandant, the event was designed for all 
attendees to gain a clear perspective on diversity, 
equal opportunity, and equal employment 
opportunity. “In my opinion, we not only achieved 
every goal we set after months of planning and 
preparation, we surpassed them. 

“My thanks to Army MAJ Shawn Daniel (Action 
Officer) and his hard-working committee who made 
this remarkable event come to fruition,” she said.

“This DCS will be an annual event. It’s a great 
training opportunity,” she emphasized.  

For the full story please go to www.DEOMI.org

Editor’s Note:  
Stay in the Loop! Sign up now to receive monthly 
newsletters, news and feature stories, social media posts 
and EO / EEO / Command Climate Specialist updates by 
emailing deomipa@us.af.mil. 321-494-6208
Let’s get connected!



deomi cOLLABORATIVE SERIES GETS RAVE 
REVIEWS FROM EO PRACTITIONERS

The Keynote speaker for the event was Capt. Kenneth 
J. Barrett, U.S. Navy (Ret.) who now serves as the Chief 
Diversity Officer for General Motors.

Barrett, right, did a very well received “Fireside Chat” 
interview with Dr. Jose’ Bolton Sr., who also was DEOMI’s 
Commandant from 1995-2000. Barrett has 14 years of 
executive experience, including five years of award-
winning performance as the U.S. Navy’s Diversity Director.

“First off” let me say how much I like the theme you’ve 
decided upon ...moving beyond demographics, making 
diversity operational. I really think that’s what I’ve been all 
about,” he said.

He also talked about the importance of leadership “buy-
in” and vision and he told a story about Admiral Mike 
Mullen, a former Navy Admiral and 17th Chairman of the 
joint Chiefs of Staff.  He (Admiral Mullen) said that the less 
the Navy looks like America, the more disconnected as a 
Service we become. He wanted us to be representative of 
the people we  served and furthermore, to have an officer 
corps reflective of the enlisted force we led.

“Admiral Mullen,” he said with a knowing smile, “was 
very clear about his vision. We were all very aware about 
the direction he wanted us to take.  All of you need the 
same kind of clarity and direction as well from your 
leaders and supervisors.”  He emphasized there was 
one other thing that takes no effort whatsoever to be 
successful in the diversity and inclusion arena -
“You need to be a good listener, “ he said.

Use these helpful links 
for DEOMI customers

Assessment to Solutions/ DEOCS
DEOCS Helpdesk: 321-494-2675/3260

Mission Video

Video Support

Monthly Observances

Public Affairs Office: 321-494-6208/2853

https://www.deocs.net/public/index.cfm

https://www.deomi.org/main/video.cfm?id=missionw

deomipa@us.af.mil

deomiwbm@us.af.mil

https://www.deomi.org/human-relations/special-obser-
vances.cfm?tab=5w

https://www.deomi.org/about/public-affairs.cfm

https://www.facebook.com/DEOMI.DoD/?ref=aymt_
homepage_panel
deomipa@us.af.mil
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